
Heads Up
- the nuts and bolts for the week -

Dear parents

A quick Heads Up for the week:

Cricket season

Our first match of the cricket season is on Wednesday 17th October. The 

boys playing have received their notices.

Midterm

School closes on Thursday 18th October at 12noon for the midterm 

break. We reopen on Tuesday 23rd October.

Pantomime

The entire school will be going to see the Pantomime “Snow White” on 

the 1st of November at the Mandela Theatre. The show begins at 10.30 

and is about 2hours long. The children will be transported by bus 2000. A 

consent letter will be sent home for signature closer to the time.

Santa Shoebox Outreach Project

Many thanks to parents and children and the Bellavista staff who 

contributed to the Santa Shoebox outreach project. Your generosity is 

much appreciated. You have helped make many children’s Christmas a 

joyful and happy one. 

Enjoy the week

Alison Scott (Mrs)
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S.H.A.R.E.
Brain Injury

Mitzi Hollander
14 Nov 7pm

Professor Venter
S.H.A.R.E.

workshop on
30th Oct 5pm

Workshop topic:
Developments in 

medical treatment 
of ADHD
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Domestic worker:

Fanny Kachingwe

Contact 073 641 3186

Experienced.

Has contactable references.

Good with children.

Gentle and kind nature.

Enjoys cooking.
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Disclaimer: Ads placed in this newsletter are placed as a community service and Bellavista School does not necessarily 

know nor endorse the provider.

•Barmitzvah lessons taught in the comfort of 
your home by a professional tutor.
•Lessons are conducted one-on-one in a fun 
and meaningful way.
•Qualified to teach children with special 
learning requirements
•Contact Cantor Eric Wener

0827830244

Maki Selepe is looking for new 

employment from January. Her 

current job ends after 9 years as the 

child leaves for boarding school. 

Maki cleans, cooks very well and 

manages admin and household 

issues.

Please contact Happy-Girl Buthelezi 

on 083 222 5496 for references
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